Your Reference:
Our Reference: F2009/01706

Contact: Paul Kennedy
Telephone: 9806-5093
Fax: 9806 5913

Peter Goth

Regional Director

Department of Planning

Locked Bag 5020

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 24 August 2009

Attention Tim Archer

Dear Mr Goth

Planning Proposal for Amendments to Parramatta City Centre LEP 2007

Thank you for the e-mail of 21 August 2009 from Tim Archer of your Department
stating that the Regional Team agrees that the planning proposal has been revised
in line with Department's letter of 3 August 2009, and that Council should now
finalise the proposal for formal re-submission.

Accordingly, the planning proposal is formally resubmitted to the Department for
consideration and action as necessary.

As also advised, Council has withdrawn that part of the proposal relating to the
alteration of the road widening reservation for 215 Church St to provide a connection
from Marsden Street to George Street. Therefore, there is now one planning
proposal with eight separate elements.

If there are any queries regarding this matter or additional information required that
may assist the LEP review panel, please contact me on 9806 5093.

Yours sincerely

ful )

Project Officer
Land Use and Transport Planning
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